
From: Doll, Laura 
Sent: 5/27/2014 9:50:52 PM 
To: 'Bruno, Kenneth' (kenneth.bruno@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: 
Bee: 
Subject: RE: Data Responses for Monterey originally due 5/13/14 

Sumeet and 1 arc both flummoxed by this, and we apologize - did not know that extensions had 
been requested. And 1 don't know what the requests were/are. 

Do you think this was all communication between your investigator and some of our folks in 
the field? 

I'm really sorry. 

We're going to do everything we can to get it on track. 

in other news, will you be able to attend the meeting with the Lloyd's guy tomorrow? 

From: Bruno, Kenneth [mailto:kenneth.bruno@cpuc.ca.gov] 
Sent: Tuesday, May 27, 2014 9:48 PM 
To: Doll, Laura 
Subject: RE: Data Responses for Monterey originally due 5/13/14 

Thanks Laura, much appreciated. 

Sent from my Verizon Wireless 4G LIE smartphone 

Original message 

From: "Doll, Laura" 

Date:05/27/2014 9:27 PM (GMT-08:00) 
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mailto:kenneth.bruno@cpuc.ca.gov
mailto:kenneth.bruno@cpuc.ca.gov


To: "Bruno, Kenneth" 

Subject: RE: Data Responses for Monterey originally due 5/13/14 

Will do Ken - I didn't realize we had asked for extensions. I'm just returning from out of state 
and will confirm our response time with you tomorrow. 

Thanks 

Laura 

From: Bruno, Kenneth fmailto:kenneth.bruno@cpuc.ca.qov1 
Sent: Tuesday, May 27, 2014 3:24 PM 
To: Doll, Laura 
Subject: Data Responses for Monterey originally due 5/13/14 
Importance: High 

Hi Laura - In talking to my lead investigator for the March 3, 2014 Carmel incident investigation it 
seems there have been at least two extensions at PG&E's request for the outstanding data request that 
had an original due date of 5/13/14. My understanding is that PG&E will respond by this Friday 
5/30/14. Can you please make sure your groups are giving this the proper level of attention to meet this 
5/30/14 extension. Please give me a call if you wish to discuss - thanks. 

Kenneth Bruno 

Acting Program Manager 

Gas Safety & Reliability Branch 

Safety and Enforcement Division 

California Public Utilities Commission 

Office: (415) 703-5265 

Cell: (415) 852-2936 
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